ROBERT A. HEIN, M.D.

PLASTIC AND RECONSTRUCTIVE SURGERY

14024 QUAIL POINTE DRIVE ¢ OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73120
405/286-4333

Dear Patient,

We are pleased you have chosen us to discuss your cosmetic procedure. We know you have a
choice so we will do everything we can to make this an easy and informative process. Our goal
is to make your visit as pleasant experience as possible.

Enclosed is a packet that we ask for you to fill out and return to us at your earliest convenience.
You may be asked to provide some additional medical information as well. Once we receive this
information we can complete your chart, have it review by our nurse and prepare for your visit.
We can accept these forms by fax, email or mail. The sooner we receive this information the
sooner we can confirm your consultation.

We look forward to meeting you in the very near future! If there should be anything we could
assist you with prior to your schedule appointment please don’t hesitate to call.

Singerely,

Robert A Hein MD and Staff



